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Upcoming Events

Attendance Reward Activity
Monday 7 April

Parent Teacher Evening 4PM
Tuesday 8 April

Junior AECG Excursion
Tuesday 8 April

Year 7 and 10 Immunisations
Wednesday 9 April

Bronze Reward Day
Wednesday 9 April

Easter Show Excursion
Friday 11 April

Term 2 Commences
Wednesday 30 April

Farm Vehicle Safety Program
Monday 5 May

AECG Gaanha-Girri -
A Future Leaders Program
Wednesday 7 May

ContactUs

02 63741201
gulgong-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au
facebook.com/gulgonghighschool
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Geography Field Work

Year 9 students undertook fieldwork at Winona Farm. This fieldwork highlighted
to them the advantages of taking a sustainable approach to farming and the
role played by regenerative agriculture in this change. Students were able to
conduct soil tests, draw field sketches and test water quality on the farm. This
work was backed up in the classroom with a variety of learning activities.

School Playground Supervision

School playground supervision begins at 8:40am. Students who arrive prior to
this time will have limited supervision. To ensure the safety and wellbeing of all
students, we encourage families to plan for timely arrivals at school, ideally
aiming to arrive between 840am and 9:00am. If students need assistance
between 8:00 and 8:40am they should report to the office.

School Fees

Parents of Year 9-12 students have been invoiced for the 2025 elective subjects.
We are pleased to inform you that school fees can now be conveniently paid
through School Bytes. Your prompt payment of these fees is greatly
appreciated, as it enables us to acquire essential resources that enhance your
child’s learning and development.

Additionally, we are pleased to announce that there will be no general
contribution fee this year. School fees are not charged for compulsory subject,
or for students in Years 7 and 8.

If you have any concerns or questions regarding school fees, please don't
hesitate to contact the school at 02 6374 1201. Thank you for your continued
support!

Anzac Day Commemoration

Gulgong High School students are invited to commemorate Anzac Day on
Friday 25 April.

Students wishing to march with the school must meet at the Memorial Hall at
10am. Students must be in full school uniform, including black shoes. Students
who wish to borrow a formal school uniform must see the front office by
Tuesday 8 April.

Happy Holidays

Have a restful holiday. School resumes Wednesday 30 April.







